From: mohammed akhtar

Sent: 23 January 2015 22:32
To: Licensing 1a2003
Subject: Objection

Mohammed Akhtar

To,
Blackpool Council, Licensing Service,

| am writing to register my objection to the application for a premises licence by,Koziolek, 271a
Church Street, Blackpool, FY1 3PB. . The basis for this opposition is that granting a licence for
these premises will not promote the licensing objectives, particularly the prevention of crime,
disorder and antisocial behaviour. Granting a licence would provide a further source of alcohol
within an area already so heavily populated with licensed premises that crime, disorder and public
nuisance have already reached problem levels for the local police. Residents in this area already
suffer noise nuisance and antisocial behaviour at all hours of the day and night. It is totally
unacceptable to expect them to suffer any more than they already by granting another licence.

In view of the above, | would urge the Licensing Authority to refuse the application.Should you
require any further assistance on this matter , please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

Mohammed Akhtar

http://www.blackpool.gov.uk/EmailDisclaimer/ This message has been scanned for inappropriate or
malicious content as part of the Council's e-mail and Internet policies.




